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 Each of the two parts of the Mathematics GED test contains 25 questions to be finished in 
45 minutes. Of the total of 50 questions, 40 are multiple-choice format and 10 are grid 
format questions. At least half of the questions will reference accompanying graphics such 
as charts and tables. Students will be given a sheet of math formulas to use as a 
reference during the test. The only difference between the two parts is that during Part I 
students can use a scientific calculator (CASIO FX-260 series) which will be provided at 
the testing center. Students who complete Part II in less than 45 minutes will have the 
option to return to Part I of the test, but will not have access to calculators during 
this second chance.
~ 
 The GED Mathematics Test covers four major areas, each constituting approximately 25% 
percent of the questions. You must be able to correctly answer questions that require 
higher-order thinking skills in all content areas to pass the GED math test. The four 
content areas are:
 (1) Number Operations and Number Sense,
 (2) Measurement and Geometry,
 (3) Data Analysis, Statistics, and Probability, and
 (4) Algebra, Functions, and Patterns
~ 
 Let's look at what is covered in each of the four GED math test content areas.
~ 
 1. Number Operations and Number Sense:
 1.1 Represent and use numbers in a variety of equivalent forms (integer, fraction, 
decimal, percent, exponential, and scientific) in real-world and mathematical problem 
situations.
 1.2 Represent, analyze, and apply whole numbers, decimals, fractions, percentages, 
ratios, proportions, exponents, roots, and scientific notation in a variety of situations.
 1.3 Recognize equivalencies and order relations for whole numbers, fractions, decimals, 
integers, and rational numbers.
 1.4 Select the appropriate operations to solve problems (for example, When should I 
divide?).
 1.5 Relate basic arithmetic operations to one another.
 1.6 Calculate with mental math, pencil and paper, and a scientific calculator using whole 
numbers, fractions, decimals, and integers.
 1.7 Use estimation to solve problems and assess the reasonableness of an answer.
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 2. Measurement and Geometry:
 2.1 Model and solve problems using the concepts of perpendicularity, parallelism, 
congruence, and similarity of geometric figures.
 2.2 Use spatial visualization skills to describe and analyze geometric figures and 
translations/rotations of geometric figures.
 2.3 Use the Pythagorean theorem to model and solve problems.
 2.4 Find, use, and interpret the slope of a line, the intercept of a line with the y-
axis, and the intersection of two lines.
 2.5 Use coordinates to design and describe geometric figures.
 2.6 Identify and select appropriate units of metric and customary measures.
 2.7 Convert and estimate units of metric and customary measure (all conversions within 
systems).
 2.8 Solve and estimate solutions to problems involving length, perimeter, area, surface 
area, volume, angle measurement, capacity, weight, and mass.
 2.9 Use uniform rates (e.g., miles per hour, bushels per acre) in problem situations.
 2.10 Read and interpret scales, meters, and gauges.
 2.11 Predict the impact of changes in linear dimension on the perimeter, area, and volume 
of figures.
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 3. Data Analysis, Statistics:
 3.1 Construct, interpret, and draw inferences from tables, charts, and graphs.
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 3.2 Make inferences and convincing arguments that are based on data analysis.
 3.3 Evaluate arguments that are based on data analysis, including distinguishing between 
correlation and causation.
 3.4 Represent data graphically in ways that make sense and are appropriate to the 
context.
 3.5 Apply measures of central tendency (mean, median, mode) and analyze the effect of 
changes in data on these measures.
 3.6 Use an informal line of best fit to predict from data.
 3.7 Apply and recognize sampling and bias in statistical claims.
 3.8 Make predictions that are based on experimental or theoretical probabilities, 
including listing possible outcomes.
 3.9 Compare and contrast different sets of data on the basis of measures of central 
tendency and dispersion.
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 4. Algebra, Functions, and Patterns:
 4.1 Analyze and represent situations involving variable quantities with tables, graphs, 
verbal descriptions, and equations.
 4.2 Recognize that a variety of problem situations may be modeled by the same function or 

type of function (e.g., y = mx + b, y = a · x2 , y = 1/x).

 4.3 Convert between different representations, such as tables, graphs, verbal 
descriptions, and equations.
 4.4 Create and use algebraic expressions and equations to model situations and solve 
problems.
 4.5 Evaluate formulas.
 4.6 Solve equations, including first degree, quadratic, power, and systems of linear 
equations.
 4.7 Recognize and use direct and indirect variation.
 4.8 Analyze tables and graphs to identify and generalize patterns and relationships.
 4.9 Analyze and use functional relationships to explain how a change in one quantity 
results in change in the other quantity, including linear, quadratic, and exponential 
functions.
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